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We continue to make sure the vaccine is available to everyone, through
pop-up clinics and targeted programs. If you know someone who may
need help getting the vaccine, please reach out to them or have them
call us at 311.

For up-to-date COVID-19 information, including where you can get your
vaccine in Halton, where to get tested in Halton and the latest public
health direction to keep you and others safe, visit halton.ca/COVID19.

Throughout the pandemic, we have worked to ensure
you can continue to safely and conveniently access
Regional information, resources and support. In fact,
more than 80 per cent of our programs and services
have continued during COIVD-19. From new online
services and request forms to virtual meetings and
consultations, connecting residents with our programs
and services has remained a top priority.

As we continue our response to COVID-19, I want to
remind you of all the ways you can still access the
programs and services that remain available to you:

visit halton.ca;

download the OneHalton app from Google
Play or the App Store;

follow us on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram,
LinkedIn or YouTube; or

email accesshalton@halton.ca or call 311,
1-866-442-5866 or TTY 905-827-9833 to
contact a customer service representative.

Thank you to everyone who has delivered frontline
customer service during COVID-19 and helped keep
our services just one click, one tap or one call away!
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This page has been donated by this newspaper to communicate
important information to Halton residents at no cost to taxpayers.

Meetings at Halton Region

Experience local farms and markets with Simply Local

Many ways to get your COVID-19 vaccine in Halton!
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It’s easy to access Regional
programs and services

Regional Council meetings are taking place through
web conferencing until further notice. Videos will be
posted to halton.ca.

Visit halton.ca for the full schedule.

We all have a role in stopping

the spread of COVID-19.

Gary Carr, Regional Chair

Fall is a great time to visit or shop at local agri-businesses. Halton’s farms and markets have
enhanced their services so you can experience our agricultural community as safely as possible. In
addition to introducing public health measures, more agri-businesses offer online purchases, home
delivery and curbside pick-up of fresh produce and products. From apple orchards to pumpkin
patches, there’s plenty of fresh food, goods and fun activities for everyone!

You can learn about local farms, check which produce
is in season and plan your next agri-venture with our
online Simply Local map. Visit halton.ca and search
“Simply Local” or use the OneHalton app – you can
also sign up to receive email updates on seasonal
produce, recipes and upcoming events.

As always, please continue to follow public health
guidance and any measures while exploring our
community. Thank you for supporting our local
farmers and agri-businesses!

Thanks to the incredible commitment of individuals in Halton, more than 80 per cent of residents
12 years of age and older are fully vaccinated!

For those who haven’t received both doses of the vaccine, there are many convenient options
available in our community:

Halton walk-in
community clinics

pharmacies primary care
providers

pop-up clinics and
the GO-VAXX Bus


